
 

June 8, 2019 

Police Cruiser and Car Involved in Crash 

Hingham, MA – A Hingham Police cruiser was involved in a crash today with another vehicle. The crash sent a 

motorist, a K9 Officer and a police K9 to the hospital with non-life threatening injuries. 

On Saturday June 8, 2019 at approximately 4:00 K9 Officer Ryan Ross was responding to a report of a roll over 

crash when his cruiser was involved in a crash on Lincoln St. (Route 3A). As a result of the crash, the driver of the 

car and K9 Officer Ross were transported to the hospital. Officer Ross’s partner, K9 Pedy, was also taken to a 

veterinarian for examination.  

Both vehicles towed from the scene. The crash remains under investigation.  
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